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Construction Update
In June 2021, contractors for the City of Fort Myers started construction on the
East Water Storage Tank and Pump Station. Crews are working Monday
through Friday and some Saturdays. The project is expected to be completed
in November 2022.
 
Construction activities include:

​General Site
Maintain the dewatering system

 
Water Storage Tank

Complete storage tank testing
Complete roof curb

Electrical Building
Form and pour tie-beams

To view an updated time lapse video of the East Water Storage Tank and Pump Station
construction, visit the project webpage at www.FortMyersUtilities.com.

For project information contact the City’s public information consultant, Cella
Molnar & Associates, Inc. at 239-337-1071, visit the “Contact Us” page on the
project website to sign up for email updates and construction information at
www.FortMyersUtilities.com, or email info@FortMyersUtilities.com.
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